
Family Engagement Team Minutes 

Date: 1/22/2025 

Attendees: Melissa Martinez, Patricia Hurley, Melissa Slade, Rhonda Burnett, Linda Lyon, 
Ashley Rosenthal 

Call to order: 4:00 pm 

Information was brought up by Principal Hurley pertaining to enrollment. At the 100-day 
mark, we have 325 students, and we need 150 for next year. We discussed needing 
stakeholder assistance. Using TUSD’s Step Up Expo on 1/23, hopefully we will get some 
early enrollment then, and then using JTED’s Showcase 1/25 will garner more interest in our 
school. We have two open houses coming up 2/25 and 3/25 where admin will give an 
overview of our school and Student council will assist in giving tours. 

Student Council is hosing Spirit Week 2/10-2/14 and hopefully everything will engage in 
this, since it strengthens the community of our school. 

Parent Teacher Conferences are going to be Thursday 2/13 from 6-8, in the Event Center as 
a first come first serve. 

The district has released a School Quality Survey for staff, students, and parents; that will 
be sent out by the district to the parents and should be completed by end of February. 

Graduation will be 5/22 at 7 pm at the Kino Soccer Stadium. 

We have FAFSA night March 4th for Seniors and families to attend. Mrs. Rosenthal is in 
contact with Earn to Learn to get some ambassadors here at least that night to give more 
information to families on what they offer. 

Poetry Slam is 4/4, open to families and staff for our students to MC and show off their 
skills. 

Next meeting is in April. 


